
Drivers: 
your homework?  

Keep an 

KIDS! 

for 

EYE OUT 

As the new school year begins many students will be walking or biking to 
school.  Please do your part to keep our children safe by following these tips: 

 

 GET IN THE ZONE.  Obey the posted speed limit in school zones. 

 DROP IT AND DRIVE.  Using hand-held wireless telephones while 
driving in Illinois is illegal . 

 RESPECT THE BIG YELLOW BUS.  Never pass a stopped school bus 
that is loading or unloading children. 

 Comply with your school’s drop-off  and pick-up procedures for 
the safety of  all children accessing the school. 

Violators will be ticketed. 

The District 64 Traffic Safety Committee encourages all drivers to 
please obey these safety rules. 


